
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
Canterbury Basketball is excited to announce the appointment of CLIVE BEAUMONT as our 

new General Manager. 

 

We are also delighted to appoint Clive as the General Manager of the Alloyfold Canterbury 

Wildcats, our Women’s National League team. 

   

In announcing the appointments Canterbury Basketball Board Chair, Barry Dent, welcomed 

Clive to the team and noted the appointment comes at the end of a thorough process. 

 

Clive comes to us with a strong skill set after his nine years running Nelson Football and has 

previous experience running a very successful legal practice. 

 

"I am delighted that a candidate with Clive’s all round credentials was available for the position. 

We are certain that Clive’s enthusiasm, motivation and life experience will ensure active 

engagement with a diverse range of stakeholders and the basketball community. His personable 

and outgoing nature will complement those skills." Dent said. 

 

Clive will commence with us on 16 December 2019. He replaces Paul Duggan. 
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